
  

 

 

  

805 Central Expressway South 
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Allen, Texas 75013 

 

Phone 972-908-4415 

Fax 214-383-2737 

Email: kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 

 

 

August 28, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Dave Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Subject:   Request for Withdrawal of Amendment No. 1 to an Interconnection Agreement 

between Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. and Preferred Long 

Distance, Inc. 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. respectfully requests to withdraw Amendment No. 1 to 

an Interconnection Agreement between Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. and Preferred 

Long Distance, Inc. filed on August 10, 2012 in Docket No. UT-003134.  The Amendment was 

inadvertently filed under the wrong docket number and will be resubmitted in the correct docket, 

UT-043089.  

 

Please call me at (972) 908-4415 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

Kim Douglass 

Manager 

Compliance – Regulatory Affairs 
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